Susan Brown

2828 Braytown Road

Vevay, IN 47043

September 17, 2013

Dear Ms. Perkins and Board of Education,

Please accept this as my letter of retirement. | have appreciated the
opportunity to become part of the Gallatin County School family and will miss the
many friends | have made over the past 13 years. [ am looking forward to the

future and what it might hold for me.

Sincerely,

Susan L. Brown




